
Guidance for travel on school buses 

• Multiple journeys to separate year groups will not be possible so bus timings will be as usual. 

• Students to wear face coverings on all buses – these cannot be provided for students. 

• We advise students to wear a washable, reusable face covering. This should be stored in a plastic 

bag, inside students’ school bags, when they are not in use. 

• If a student wears a disposable face covering, this must be disposed of on arrival at school and a 

second face covering must be available for the journey home. 

• Students should avoid touching anything, with their hands, unnecessarily on the bus eg windows, the seats 

etc. 

• Students should sit in their own year groups as far as possible. Year 7 to sit at the front of the bus and year 

11 at the back. The rest staggered in-between. 

• Where possible, students should sit in the same seat on the bus each day. 

• Students should face the front at all times. 

• Where possible, an empty row of seats will be left between year groups.  

• Buses may have hand sanitiser units at their entrance but students will ideally have their own hand sanitiser 

for use before boarding the bus.  

• As a school we will ensure students sanitise hands before getting on the buses. 

• Buses will be deep cleaned each evening but will also be cleaned at a surface level between each journey 

during the day. 

Note: Bus passes for the 444 and 555 will be posted over the summer and all guidance from Derbyshire re bus 

conduct and hygiene will be included here. 


